
 
 

M E M O R A N D U M 
 
 
TO: Teachers’ Pension Plan (TPP) Active Members and Pensioners 
 
FROM:  Staff 
 
DATE:  March 21, 2022 
 _____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
RE: TPP Review Update 
 _____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
All members of the Teachers’ Pension Plan should have received a letter from the Pension Plan Review Panel 
with further information about the Panel’s work.  These letters were sent by the Nova Scotia Pension Services 
Corporation on behalf of the Panel to the mailing address that the Corporation has for each member.  If you 
do not receive this letter, you should update your mailing address with your Employer.  If you are aware of a 
retired or inactive member who did not receive the letter, they should contact the Nova Scotia Pension 
Services Corporation to update their mailing address. 
 
The NSTU encourages all plan members to register for one of the upcoming consultation sessions that the 
Review Panel is holding.  Registration is available on the Panel’s website: 
 

https://www.nstpppanel.ca 
 
Please note, it is our understanding that registrants will receive an individualized link to the session that they 
register for and these links cannot be used by more than one individual.  Therefore, if you wish to attend a 
consultation session, please individually register so that you obtain the necessary link to join the consultation. 
 
The NSTU has now published a Pension Plan Review section on the NSTU website.  In this section of the 
NSTU website, we will consolidate all information about the Plan Review including background information, 
communications, and further information.  This website section can be found at: 
 

https://nstu.ca/nstu-members/pension/pension-plan-review 
 
In addition, in response to suggestions from plan members, we have created a short presentation regarding 
the factors that affect the funded level of a pension plan.  This presentation can be found in the Further 
Information section as a video as well as the slide handouts. 
 
If you have any further questions about this Review, you can contact the panel at: 
 

consultation@NSTPPpanel.ca 
 
or the NSTU at: 
 

pensionreview@nstu.ca 
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